
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the last Dogs and Divas newsletter of 2018! This month we have a recap of a few things 

that have happened over the year, some great photos from Christmas jumper day, a new employee 

of the month and a few important announcements. 

 

 

Our annual Christmas Jumper Day was a huge success! All the dogs looked fantastic and were 

amazed by the creativity of their outfits! Thank you to everyone who took part. We hope you all had 

as much fun as we did! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dogs and Divas 

5 Bradley Lane 

M32 8RH 

www.dogsanddivas.co.uk 

07907097745 

 

http://www.dogsanddivas.co.uk/


Santa Paws visited the daycare last week and took photos with the doggies. Afterwards he said they 
were all on the nice list and that they all asked for the same thing for Christmas, άBelly rubs, treats, 
toys and lots of walks!έ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations to Bella at Trafford Park on winning the hamper! We hope you enjoy all your new 
toys and treats! (Pluto hopes you share a few with him.) 

 

 

 

Recap: 

The past year at Dogs and Divas has been fantastic. The business has grown, our grooming has 
expanded and we have hired a new groomer to keep up with demand. 

This last year has seen us say goodbye to some of our beloved dogs but we have also met and 
welcomed into our hearts so many new puppies and dogs. WeΩve reconnected with clients we 
havenΩt seen for some time and welcomed so many new dogs to our daycare. 

WeΩǾŜ ŀƭǎƻ raised a lot of money for charity. In May we raised £570 for the We Love MCR Fund, in 
August we held a huge raffle with some amazing prizes for Pride and you helped us raise over £2100 
for the Albert Kennedy Trust. At Halloween we helped to raise over £1444 for Guide Dogs for the 
Blind and this month we have been doing charity baths on behalf of Street Paws and so far that has 
raised over £100. One of our staff, Abbie, took part in the Muddy Dog Challenge for Battersea Dogs 
Home and raised £345! 

Here are some of our favourite moments from the year. 

 

Love was in the air on ValentineΩs Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In May the 

dogs helped 

use raise 

money for 

the We Love 

MCR Fund. 

We raised 

£570! 

May was also when we 

celebrated the Royal Wedding 

with a few weddings of our 

own! 

We had a lot of fun at Easter and 

the dogs loved pretending to be the 

Easter Bunny! 


